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Just a reminder- Please check with your local municipalities about burning permits before starting any 
fires this spring. Please remember they are needed for any fire that is in your yard, this includes fire pits!

If interested in becoming a volunteer for our firefighters or first responders, please contact Chief Tony 
Meyer at (920) 905-1138.

If you know a 14-17 year old that you think would be interested in learning about firefighting, please let 
us know! It’s a hands on experience to explore the world of firefighting. It is an excellent experience! Please 
call Dean at (920) 960-2932 if you’d like any information!

Our Annual BRAT FRY is now CANCELED this year! 
	 This wasn’t an easy decision but it is in the best interest of our community. We will still 

be selling raffle tickets through June 15th when the drawing will be held. Your support is very 
appreciated as this is our only fundraiser~ We look forward to seeing you next year! Take care and be 
safe! Please talk to any member for tickets or call (920) 946-7137 and we’ll arrange to get you tickets.

Cleveland Fire Department
Cleveland Fire Fighters and First Responders

Thank you for clearing out your fire hydrants after each snowfall this year!

Our summer trap league will be hosting a brat fry and cash shoot Sunday, June 14. Food and 
refreshments will be available from 10 am-7 pm. There will be walk-around raffles throughout the day. 
Also, the winning tickets for our cash raffle will be drawn at approximately 6 pm. First prize for this raffle 
is $1000.00 cash. 

Our 16 week Summer Trap League will be every Thursday evening starting in May. The captains 
meeting will be held April 16th at 6:30. Must be a member to shoot. If you are interested in joining this 
league or have any questions please contact Justin Henschel at (920) 946-4243.

The 39th annual Cleveland Fishing Derby at Hika Park will be held July 24, 25 and 26. There will be  
food, refreshments and raffles throughout the weekend. Friday night we will be having a FISH BOIL!  
Raffle winners and fishing awards will be presented Sunday at approximately 4 pm. For up to date  
information, please like us on Facebook at Cleveland Fish and Game. There we will keep you updated  
with current news and standings. 

Our club meetings are held on the second Monday of each month at 7 pm.  If you’re interested in seeing 
what our club is all about or interested in becoming a member please stop by the club on South Union 
road and join us for a meeting.  

Cleveland Fish and Game



SCHNELL PLUMBING, INC.
New Installation • Remodeling Work
Plumbing Fixtures • Water Heaters

Clear Water Control

1230 Madison St.
Cleveland, WI 53015

www.schnellplumbing.com

KEN SCHNELL, MP #6356

Ph: (920) 693-3409
Fax: (920) 693-3555

ken@schnellplumbing.com

1486 North Avenue • Cleveland, WI 530151486 North Avenue • Cleveland, WI 53015
920-726-4444 • 920-693-8115 • 1-800-278-2178920-726-4444 • 920-693-8115 • 1-800-278-2178

Fax: 920-693-3682  •  clevelandauto1929@gmail.comFax: 920-693-3682  •  clevelandauto1929@gmail.com

902 S. 17th St, Manitowoc
(920) 682-1200

www.manitowocprinting.com

Manitowoc Engraving, Inc.
the printing company
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Quality Custom Built Homes • Remodeling • Additions

CONSTRUCTION LLC
GENERAL CONTRACTOR

www.stuckmannconstructionllc.com
dennis@stuckmannconstrutionllc.com

Dennis Stuckmann
N9541 Buck Tail Run                     Phone: 920-565-3713
Elkhart Lake, WI 53020                      Cell: 920-946-0067

Cleveland Athletic Club 
Our 28th annual scholarship brat fry/raffle held on a snowy, cool  

February 9, 2020 was once again a huge success!  Because of the generosity 
of Cleveland area residents and area businesses, we have awarded $88,500 
to nearly 90 area high school seniors since 1993.  High school seniors:  The 
deadline to submit an application for this year’s scholarships is Friday  
March 27, 2020.  Applications can be obtained from your respective high 
school and upon completion should be submitted to: Mike Bruckschen,  
C/O Cleveland Athletic Club, 6122 Fischer Creek Road, Cleveland WI, 53015.

Winners of the 2020 brat fry raffle ticket cash prizes were: $250.00 (Donated 
by Cleveland State Bank) – Mary Ann Salm, Cleveland; $150.00 (Donated 
by Riptide Technology) – Tim Hundt, Cleveland; $100.00 (Donated by T&L 
Service Lawn Care & Landscape) – Deb Kerr, Manitowoc; $100.00 (Donated 
by Bing’s Electric) – Mike Goetsch, Cleveland; $75.00 (Donated by Dassler 
Sales and Service) – Dan Scott, Elkhart Lake; $50.00 Gift Card (Donated by 
Bondes Quik Mart) – Lucas Schirmer, Valders; $50.00 (Donated by Schmidt’s 
Landscaping) – Carol Jaeger, Cleveland; $50.00 (Donated by Hickory House) 
– Steve Specht, Sheboygan; $50.00 (Donated by Hika Bay Tavern) – Cindy 
Hundt, Cleveland; $50.00 (Donated by Haven Bar & Grill) – Brad Steinhardt 
– Sheboygan   

Also, little league baseball and softball signup will begin taking place 
in March by downloading the registration form from our website:  
https://cacwi.com or contacting your coach from 2019. Players will also  
receive a reminder notice from their coaches.  For any questions regarding 
little league baseball or softball, please call Ron Schisel @ (920) 889-1807  

Furthermore, summer adult women’s and men’s softball leagues at Veterans 
Park will be forming in March/April.  All team captains from 2019 will be 
contacted as to when 2020 league meetings will be held.  Any new player(s) 
or teams interested in playing should call Tammy @ (920) 860-6757 for  
women’s softball or Tim @ (920) 207-6574 for Men’s Over 30 softball.     

Lastly, our next 2 monthly meetings will be held Tuesday,  
April 7 and Tuesday, May 5 at Cleveland Fire House at 7:00 pm. Call 
Ron @ (920) 889-1807 for more information. New members are  
always welcome!

Bank
 at…

Your Neighborly Bank

www.clevelandstate.bank
Member FDIC

Schuette's.
Heating & Air Conditioning, Inc.

5214 CTH X
Cleveland, WI 53015

Office: 920-693-8044
Shop: 920-726-4443

WAYNE E. SCHUETTE

St. Mark's UCC
W1307 Orchard Rd.

Cleveland • 693-8361

WORSHIP WITH US:
1st & 3rd Sundays 9:00 a.m.
Sunday School 10-11:15 a.m.

2nd, 4th & 5th Sundays 10:30 a.m.
Sunday School 9-10:15 a.m.

Rev. Dr. Patrick Schultz
www.stmstjucc.org

St. James UCC
13312 Pioneer Rd.

Newton (Spring Valley) • 693-8100

WORSHIP WITH US:
1st & 3rd Sundays 10:30 a.m.
Sunday School 9:15-10:15 a.m.

2nd, 4th & 5th Sundays 9:00 a.m.
Sunday School 10:00-11:10 a.m.

Howards Grove Office
920-565-6000

Cleveland Office
920-693-8256



247 Lincoln Ave. • Cleveland, WI 53015
Exhaust • Shocks • Tires • Brakes • Towing and More…

AUTO & LIGHT TRUCK REPAIR
PHONE: 920-693-8201
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FULL SERVICE
• AC
• Electrical
• Driveability
• Check Engine Lamps
• General Repair

Auto • AG • Lt Truck
Cleveland • 920-207-0368
     7325 Cedarview Rd.

Free estimates                           Fully insured

Office# 920-726-4249
Custom built homes and additions

Burger Builders Inc.

B
B

Family owned since 1984

(920) 565-2095   •    W2074 Garton Rd Sheboygan
We Service All BrandsFurnaces & A/C

Mike Pelzel (local resident) Jeremy Lensmire
   fourseasonscomfort@tds.net

“Thank You” to the community for again supporting our 
“Holiday Nut” sale and also for supporting our sustaining 
membership tickets.  It is with your continuing support that 

we are able to continue the various programs we sponsor in the Cleveland area. 
A special “Thank You” to Cleveland State Bank for making their employees 
available to assist our sale.

Looking ahead to spring, we are again planning our brat fry in conjunction 
with the annual Village of Cleveland Garage Sale Days, which are scheduled 
for Friday, May 15th and Saturday, May 16th.  This year we will be serving 
in downtown Cleveland near Rupp’s and on Marshall Avenue both Friday 
and Saturday.  All proceeds raised are used to support the local programs for 
youth and other community projects.

The Wisconsin Lions Camp at Rosholt, Wisconsin makes available free 
summer camping programs for adult and youth visually impaired; adult and 
youth deaf and hearing impaired; and borderline cognitively disabled youth.  For 
information regarding schedules and applications, please contact Lion Denise 
Fritz at (920) 726-4250.  These camping sessions are made available at no cost 
to the participants, thanks to the Lions of Wisconsin and their volunteer fund 
raising efforts.  You may also visit the website at Wisconsinlionscamp.com.

Plans for the 41st  annual Dairyland Festival to be held Saturday and 
Sunday, August 1st  and 2nd  are progressing with plans for the craft sale and 
car show being bigger and better than last year.  Lion Tom Fiedler will field 
inquiries and questions at (920) 693-8553, tlfiedler@outlook.com, or P.O. Box 
177 Cleveland, WI 53015.

We extend a huge “Welcome” to George Herrmann and Hayden Herrmann 
as our newest “Lions”.  We extend an invitation to any men and women 
interested in joining us in sharing in the volunteer efforts available through 
Lions Membership, to contact Lions Tom Fiedler at (920) 693-8553 or Denise 
Fritz at (920) 726-4250.  We would very much welcome your participation.

Creative
Designs
Outside & In, LLC

creativedesigns.sv@gmail.com

Stacy Vogel
Landscape Design�

Landscape Design
& Consult

Garden Maintenance

Over 20 years
experience

920-693-3379
920-627-2231

Cleveland Lions Club

gotoltc.edu | 1.888.GO TO LTC

Cleveland State Bank has collaborated with a financial literacy education 
program for over three years, offering the program to our local teachers, 
serving over 2200 students. Coming soon…the same financial program will 
be available to the local communities through CSB’s website.  You will have 
access to a financial education program that includes online classes, articles, 
coaching, and calculators on subjects such as budgeting, retirement, credit, 
home ownership, and everything in-between. Watch for more information.

Cleveland State Bank

Make Your Everyday Better

Karen Mansker
www.pamperedchef.biz/ready4u2cook

e: pamperedbykaren@gmail.com
c: 920-207-8361

Independent Consultant

6131 Fischer Creek Rd., Cleveland WI
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Construction is underway at the LTC Cleveland campus to create a brand new culinary arts learning  
environment. LTC culinary arts students currently attend classes at a leased restaurant facility on Sheboygan’s 
riverfront, where the college first launched the program in 2012. The relocation to Cleveland will offer  
significant benefits to students and the community.

Students will learn and hone their skills in a newly constructed commercial kitchen custom-designed  
for educational purposes. A baking lab will provide the opportunity for additional learning opportunities.  
Students will also benefit from more convenient access to vital college services including academic assistance  
and financial aid, as well as expanded opportunities to become engaged in student activities.

“We’re excited about bringing LTC’s culinary arts program to our Cleveland campus and offering students  
a state-of-the-art culinary learning environment,” says LTC Dean of Business, Technology, and Hospitality  
Doug Hamm. “We’re also looking forward to better serving the whole student by providing easier access to all 
college support services.”

Job prospects for LTC culinary arts graduates are bright with demand in the region for professionally-trained 
chefs continuing to grow. The recent accreditation of the program by the American Culinary Federation (ACF) 
provides graduates with an additional employment edge as ACF certified culinarians.

The college also plans to offer culinary-related Community Education courses in the new space. These  
courses are open to Cleveland residents, as well as the general public, for personal enrichment and will be  
scheduled during the evening or weekend hours beginning Fall 2020.

Go to centrevillesettlement.org  or choose Like on the Facebook site to learn more, see photos and learn how you 
can become involved.   Centreville Settlement is a not for profit organization, dedicated to the preservation of the 
Saxon German culture and the farming community. 

 The 39th anniversary of the group continues with timber frame repair, stone masonry and historic gardening.  
The heritage garden produced a bounty of heirloom tomato, rhubarb, beans, rutabagas and potatoes for farm style 
lunches during workdays.  If you would like to volunteer to assist with the historic garden, contact Kathy Pearce 
at (920) 946-1036.

Tours of the nationally significant project are available on work days by calling in advance to Sarah Lutze at  
(920) 693-3454.

Plan on joining for 2020 to work with a fascinating set of people with a common goal of historic restoration of 
rural heritage of the area while having old fashioned fellowship in work ethic, sharing farm style family meals 
and living through life long learning.  Work days are scheduled to begin for 2020 on March 28 and then continue 
every second and fourth Saturday of each month from April to November.  All are welcome. Persons wishing to be 
involved in the hands on work with stone masonry, timbers, windows or wood related aspects are encouraged to 
contact Chris Kuehnel, Project Director at (920) 693-3141. The Lutze Housebarn is located at 13630 South Union 
Road, Newton, WI  53063-9753.

A German Language day and beyond  is slated for later in the summer.  Please support Centreville Settlement at 
the Brat Fry on Saturday May 2 at the Piggly Wiggly in Plymouth.  Live music, flavorful brats and delicious home 
baked goods from 9:00 am to 1:00 pm.

Go to centrevillesettlement.org  or choose Like on the Facebook site to learn more, see photos and learn how you 
can become involved.   Centreville Settlement is a not for profit organization, dedicated to the preservation of the 
Saxon German culture and the farming community.  

Lakeshore Technical College Prepares To Offer 
Culinary Arts Education At The Cleveland Campus

Centreville Settlement Continues Historically Significant Work
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LNRP to co-host a series of Coastal Resiliency Workshops
Extreme rainfall events as the result of climate change have increased 

over the last half-century in our region, and scientists expect these trends 
to continue. Combined with land cover changes including increased 
urbanization, heavy precipitation will continue to lead to flooding, 
erosion, declining water quality, and negative impacts on transportation, 
agriculture, human health, and infrastructure.

As a response, the Lakeshore Natural Resource Partnership (LNRP) 
will be co-hosting a series of coastal resiliency workshops in May and 
June that will follow the Lake Michigan Stakeholder (LMS) Spring Member Meeting scheduled for May 14th 
in Milwaukee.

Participants of the spring meeting will learn the ins and outs of innovative green infrastructure (GI) 
practices from planning to maintenance. You’ll hear about the challenges and possibilities of managing 
water where it falls and explore how GI has been incorporated in Milwaukee’s Walker’s Point neighborhood.  
The meeting will take place at the Coakley Brothers Water Tower Building where the site can hold up  
to 212,000 gallons of water thanks to Green Infrastructure!

Organized by Linda Reid of Water365, the additional coastal resiliency workshops will focus on (1) the 
challenges of precipitation changes on communities; (2) steps to resilience planning; and (3) practical tools 
for resilience implementation such as green infrastructure, innovative technologies and financing, and 
municipal code and water stewardship audits.  Speakers will include a panel of representatives from the 
Wisconsin Coastal Management Program, and local engineering firms and environmental consultants, 
including, Ruekert & Mielke, Stantec Consulting, Bay Lake Regional Planning Commission, and EHSE 
Management Solutions.

Targeted participants include municipal officials and elected representatives, municipal staff representing 
departments of public works, water resource management agencies, interested shoreland owners, and 
environmental groups.

All workshops will run from 3:00 to 5:00 pm, with time afterward for networking. The two local events are 
scheduled for:            Monday, June 1: Sheboygan, Mead Public Library

                                 Monday, June 8: Manitowoc / Two Rivers, Wisconsin Maritime Museum
A follow up webinar, on sharing access to resiliency tools, will be hosted in July 2020. Check the LNRP 

calendar for more details as they develop!

The impact landowners have is widespread, even further than you can imagine.  Use  
of your land is foundational to the sport of snowmobiling.  Your generosity and selfless  
gift to hundreds of snowmobilers to enjoy your property each season positively  
impacts the lives of so many.  You are helping to build generations of people who love  
the outdoors.  You help people you know and people you don’t even know get to  
experience the outdoors in a way they never could otherwise.  People are out there 
creating lifetime friends and memories because of the use of your land.  Because of you, 
the quality of winter life is greatly enhanced. 

With Sincere Gratitude, Thank you.  Cleveland Snow Hawks Club Members

THANKS TO OUR LANDOWNERS!
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The garden club held its Winterfest at Rupp’s on Washington on February 
20th.  We thank the committee for doing the wonderful job at putting this 
together.

It is membership drive time.  If you may be interested in joining our group, 
contact me, Lynn Fiedler at TLFiedler@outlook.com or call (920) 693-8553.  
I will get an informational packet to you, to keep whether you join or not.  
Our dues are still only $15.00 a year.

Our next meeting is Thursday, March 19, 6:30 pm. at the Cleveland Fire 
House.  A representative of Millhome Greenhouse of the Kiel area will be 
speaking on taking care of perennial beds.

Our April 16th meeting, (same time and place) will have member Jamie 
Fink doing a book review on “Gardening for a Lifetime.”  I’m sure this will 
be an informative and enjoyable review.

At this moment our club committees are working on, or soon to be working 
on our May plant sale, choosing recipients of our Ding-Donger containers, 
summer garden craft day  projects, a summer social, planning the wreath 
making  day, individually working on garden art and the Ryder’s Cup event.  
So you see, we are a busy group, plus we are tending the community garden 
beds.

This Groundhog’s Day went by without any appearance from a single 
woodchuck in our backyard.  Hopefully they won’t show up when the weather 
warms up… (Song-Impossible Dream in the background)

Happy Gardening! 
If you have plants you would like to donate to our club, we’ll come to dig 

them up. Call Lynn at (920) 693-8553 or TLFiedler@outlook.com
We would use them for our plant sale in May.

Lynn Fiedler-Prez-East Wind Garden Club

Insurance products issued or offered by Thrivent 
Financial, the marketing name for Thrivent 
Financial for Lutherans, Appleton, WI. Not all 
products are available in all states. Thrivent 
Financial representatives are licensed insurance 
agents/producers of Thrivent. 
For additional important information, visit 
Thrivent.com/disclosures.

29027B  N1-16

WHAT DOES IT MEAN TO 
RETIRE FEARLESSLY?
It means having confidence that your financial 
bases are covered. And, that you’ve prepared 
for many of retirement’s uncertainties—and 
opportunities—so you can live life to the fullest.
Let Thrivent Financial help you retire fearlessly. 

Appleton, Wisconsin • Minneapolis, Minnesota
Thrivent.com • 800-847-4836

Keith V Grupe, FIC
Financial Associate
1239 W. Washington Avenue
Cleveland, WI 53015
920-693-2232

Facebook.com/keith.grupe.thriventInsurance products issued or offered by Thrivent 
Financial, the marketing name for Thrivent 
Financial for Lutherans, Appleton, WI. Not all 
products are available in all states. Thrivent 
Financial representatives are licensed insurance 
agents/producers of Thrivent. 
For additional important information, visit 
Thrivent.com/disclosures.
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FOR OUR FRIENDS
United Pentecostal Church Int.

Do You Need Prayer?
Would You Like To Receive A Bible Study?

Are You Looking For A Church For Your Family?
We are a church that exists for others 

LOVE, GROW, SERVE, GO
“Our Purpose Is Clear,  

To Connect People to Jesus”
Jesus At Your Door

Here I am! I stand at the door and knock. If 
anyone hears my voice and opens the door, 
I will come in and eat with that person, and 

they with me. (Revelation 3:20)

PARA NUESTROS AMIGOS
United Pentecostal Church Int.

¿Necesitas Oración?
¿Te Gustaría Recibir Un Estudio Bíblico?

¿Buscas Una Iglesia Para Tu Familia?
Somos una iglesia que existe para otros 

AMAR. CRECER. SERVIR. IR.
“Nuestro Propósito Es Claro, 
Conectar Personas A Jesús”

Jesús A Tu Puerta
He aquí, yo estoy a la puerta y llamo;  
si alguno oye mi voz y abre la puerta, 

entraré a él, y cenaré con él, y él conmigo. 
(Apocalipsis 3:20)

707 Westview St. Cleveland
920-509-2575

Sunday/Domingos   10:00 am
Wednesday/Miércoles 7:00 pm

Hello Gardeners!

(920) 686-  

We provide FREE  estimates for new  
installations of heating and cooling 
equipment.  No pressure—just the 
answers you need to make an 
informed  decision. 

Village of Cleveland Residents,   

Lead Secret Santa Helper here …  I just want to take a moment 
and thank all the businesses, organizations, and individuals that 
made it possible for us to help 12 families in the Village have a better 
Christmas.  On December 15th our crew delivered a lot of food and 

gifts to families within the Village. There were a lot of hugs and tears of joy.  

Again thank you so much for your continued support.  It is truly appreciated.  
Monetary donations are accepted year-round at Cleveland State Bank.
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Pastor Steven Wall
693-8612

“If we confess our sins, he is faithful and just 
and will forgive us our sins and purify us  
from all unrighteousness.” (1 John 1:9)  

You are welcome here!

Worship Schedule:
  Sunday School 
 (Adults, Young Adults & Children)    8:45-9:45
  Sunday morning worship	          10:00 am
  Monday Night Bible Study 	            6:30 pm

Midweek Lent Schedule: 
Wednesdays FEB 26-APR 1

Dinner served at 5:30, worship service at 6:30

Special Events:
April 5 – Seder Meal following the worship service:  

11:00am
April 9 – Maundy Thursday worship: 6:30pm

April 10 – Good Friday worship: 1:00pm
April 12 – Easter Sunday ~ Festival of the 

Resurrection of Our Lord
Breakfast: 7:45 am

Festival Service: 9:00 am

Good Toward Beverage Purchase at...

1102 West Washington
Cleveland, WI 53015

Ph: 920.693.201725¢ 25¢

Bondes Quik Mart
& Country Deli

Exit 137 • I-43 & XX
Cleveland • 693-3145

Open Daily: 5 a.m. - 10 p.m.

Greetings village newsletter readers,  
I am writing this article on March 11, 2020 to inform the community that 

our VFW post will dismantle as a post and hopefully combine with another 
VFW Post. We will meet on Monday March 16, 2020 to officially vote on  
this combination. We no longer have enough close and viable members to 
field a full officer team after May 31, 2020. We are down to 17 live members 
with many institutionalized or do not live in our area. I have met with the 
Kiel Tri-County VFW Post and they approved a motion in February to let 
us combine with them. Not all of our members need to join that post. All 
but one of our members are life members so they can join posts that they  
choose to belong to. 

Our VFW Ladies Auxiliary will also close when we discontinue being a 
chartered post. We are planning to stay a post until the end of May. We want 
to have one last Memorial Day Ceremony at the post house with the scout 
troops.  Being our last ceremony we want to invite all the citizens that have 
supported the post and auxiliary since 1947.  We will have our ceremony  
at 10 am on Monday May 25, 2020. Instead of a typical topic for the event we 
would ask that each of you as citizens could offer reflections regarding our 
Post over these 73 years. We will also have snacks and coffee etc. for treats.  
I will put up a few reminder posters in April around the village. 

Thank you to all of you for your support for our VFW and veterans 
everywhere.

Sincerely,
Bryce Larson - Cleveland VFW Post Commander     

VFW Post 8974

Bonde’s Quik Mart
It is starting to warm up nicely and we’re ready for the next season. Thank 

you, Mother Nature, for a rather mild winter. Soon we will see signs of spring 
including green grass.   

We are happy to report that we are fully compliant for EMV:  That stands for 
Europay, Mastercard and Visa. Compliant card readers inside the store and outside 
at the pumps is the latest technology to cut down on counterfeit fraud.  

For those of you who are tech savvy, we also have touchless pay.   By downloading 
your payment method into a mobile pay app, such as Google Pay, Apple Pay, 
PayPal etc., you are now able to pay outside where you see the contactless symbol.

Since our last newsletter, we changed our milk offering from Dean’s to Sassy 
Cow. Sassy cows are raised and milked right here in Wisconsin. The milk is 
pasteurized and bottled here, and is rBGH free.  We hope you enjoy the offering.

In our kitchen, we continue to offer new items to our breakfast, lunch and dinner 
menu. That includes hot and cold sandwiches as well as sweet treats to go with.

Save money on fuel??  Sure!!  CITGO has a loyalty app and Wisconsin is part 
of their test market.  By using loyalty, either at the pump or inside, you will save 
5¢ a gallon every day! In addition to the 5¢ you receive every day, you’ll save 20¢ 
on one Tuesday of each month and 10 cents on one Friday of each month. And 
remember, when paying with your CITGO Credit or CITGO prepaid card here at 
Bonde’s, you save an additional 3¢.   Feel free to ask a cashier for more information. 

Have a Happy and Blessed Easter.   We look forward to serving you. 

1251 W. Washington Avenue
Cleveland, WI  53015

St. John St. Peter  
Evangelical 

Lutheran Church  

~ Sharing the gospel of Jesus Christ  
in Cleveland since 1860 ~

Community Egg Hunt!
Saturday, April 4, 10:30 am

Free event for ages 3-12 
Children will decorate their own bags, hear the 

Easter Bible story, and go on a fun Easter  
egg hunt followed by refreshments.



Chamber of Commerce

Cynthia Roeck
Cleveland State Bank

920-693-8256
cynthia@clevelandstate.bank

 Cleveland Village Hall
Monday—Thursday

10:00am–noon     12:30pm–4:00pm

Clerk’s Office:  920-693-8181
Police:  920-693-3442

Public Works: 920-693-8236

Advanced Disposal
920-458-6030  

 
Cleveland Post Office

920-693-8671

Announcing the
31st Annual Village Garage Sales

Friday May 15th and Saturday May 16th, 2020
8 am – 4 pm

Can be open on Friday, Saturday and/or Sunday (please indicate days below)
Fee of $6.00 covers all ads, and a number sign for your yard that will match the number on the maps.

Please be fair to other participants and pay to have your garage sale listed.
	        Questions?        Contact:    Jeffrey Haen     912-4775
                                                                     Susan Haen      693-3055
Deadline to register is May 1st.  Mail or drop off form below and $6.00 to: Susan Haen  930 Cherry Hill 
Drive, Cleveland 53015. Cost will be $8.00 if sent after April 28th. No guarantee your house will be listed if 
received after May 5th. 
With the money collected last year we were able to advertise in 10 papers, on radio stations, and had the 
ad run on the computer. PLEASE LIST IF THERE IS AN ADVERTISING YOU WOULD LIKE US TO  
DO THAT WE CURRENTLY ARE NOT.
Please help to support your neighbors by getting the word out by posting the event on social media.
We handed out over 1,500 maps showing where the garages were located and items everyone was selling!!

31st Annual Village of Cleveland Garage Sales
		  Name: 								     
		  Address:							     
		
										        
		  Phone Number:						    
		  List of some items (five or less):				  
										        
										        
										        
                                                                                                            

Which days are you having your sale? (Circle days)      

Friday (anytime)          Saturday (8-4)           Sunday (anytime)

Follow us on Face Book: Cleveland Garagesale    Or our Face Book page: Cleveland WI Garage Sale


